Year 6 newsletter
Dear year 6 parents, 
This is a newsletter about what we have been doing over the course of being back at school. We all really enjoy year 6 and it is great to be back at school. We get to see all of our friends and our new teacher. This year, school is a lot different. We all have to go into lunch together and with no one else outside of our bubble. We are constantly washing our hands but it is all for the safety of us. Also we can’t play in the same part of the yard as any other bubble. The yard is separated into different parts such as the mugger is one part and the garden area is for another bubble.
This year we have been learning about maths, English, science, history and French. In maths we have been learning about the four operations: adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing. In English we have been learning and reading about different books such as ‘Holes’. In science we have learnt about different types of light sources and in history we are learning all about WW1. In French we have learnt how to say different types of drinks. Also in PE it has been fun because we have done hockey and different techniques on how to throw.
Thank you for reading this letter on what we have been up to.
Kind regards,
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